MORTON VALLEY WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION
P.0. BOX 550

EASTLAND, TEXAS 76448

OFFICE (254) 488-1403

July 1, 2021

MVWSC is currently out of compliance with TCEQ rules as it pertains to
Capacity. As such, the board has determined that a hydraulic study by a
professional engineer of the Corporation's choosing is required to review your
application. Pursuant to our tariff, any applicant is required to bear all
expenses incurred from these services. Our expectation is that your cost for
the hydraulic study would be less than $200.00. If the engineer concludes we
can supply you with a membership, you will have 30 days to pay all other fees
associated with your new membership. You will be responsible for this
hydraulic study charge even if the engineer concludes we cannot supply a
membership at this time. Applications will be reviewed in the order in which
they were received.

Thank you,

Morton Valley Water Supply Corporation Board



